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Dear World Euchre Championship Contestants,

Greetings and welcome to the 2024 World Euchre Championship
Newsletter! We are thrilled to have you joining us for this year’s
prestigious event celebrating the spirit of Euchre and camaraderie.
Players from across the United States and Canada are competing this
year. As you prepare for the tournament, we encourage you to visit our
website for more detailed information about the event, including event FEDERATION
details, schedules, and exciting activities planned in beautiful New

Glarus. We will also email you every week until the tournament so you have everything you need to
attend our event. Discover more about the tournament and what to expect during your visit by
exploring our dedicated webpage at:

https://www.worldeuchrefederation.com/world-euchre-championship

Whether you're a seasoned player or a first-time competitor, this promises to be a great time with
thrilling games and memorable moments. We look forward to seeing you in New Glarus!

Warm regards,

World Euchre Federation

NEW RULES FOR THE 2024 TOURNAMENT
HAVE BEEN RATIFIED

We are pleased to announce that the rules for the upcoming World Euchre Championship have
been officially ratified and are now available for review on our website. These rules represent the
culmination of extensive discussions and feedback from players and experts in the field of
competitive Euchre.


https://www.worldeuchrefederation.com/world-euchre-championship

To ensure clarity, the most significant changes have been
shaded in red throughout the document. We encourage
all participants to carefully review these updates ahead
of the tournament to familiarize themselves with any
rules that may impact gameplay strategies or tactics,
especially those related to penalties for being Euchred,
reneging, misdeals, cheating, and calling trump. The rules
can be accessed through the following link:

https://www.worldeuchrefederation.com/euchre-rules

In preparation for the championship, we strongly
encourage all members to read through the rules
thoroughly and reach out with any questions or concerns
they may have. Addressing inquiries beforehand (email
us at info@newglaruscares.com) will help streamline the
tournament proceedings and prevent delays caused by unresolved rule interpretations on the
day of the event. We appreciate your dedication to the sport of Euchre and look forward to a
successful and fair competition under these updated regulations. See you at the tables!

RESERVATIONS FOR LODGING IN NEW GLARUS

As the World Euchre Championship approaches, we want to remind everyone to secure their
lodging accommodations promptly, especially in New Glarus where rooms are limited in supply
and may fill up quickly. We strongly advise those aiming to stay in New Glarus to make their
reservations without delay. Additionally, for those seeking alternative lodging experiences, there
are several AirBnB options available both in New Glarus and its surrounding areas. For a detailed
overview of hotels in our area, please visit our website at:

https://www.worldeuchrefederation.com/where-to-stay

COMING IN EARLY? THERE'S PLENTY TO DO

As you prepare for the upcoming World Euchre Championship in New Glarus, we encourage you
to arrive early and explore the charming town that will host this exciting event. New Glarus is a
haven for beer lovers, and a visit wouldn't be complete without a tour of the renowned New
Glarus Brewing Company, located at 2400 Highway 69. Discover the secrets behind their iconic
brews, including the beloved Spotted Cow, Wisconsin's favorite beer. Brewery tours are only
available on weekdays from 10 AM to 4 PM—so please plan accordingly!
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You can also kick off the weekend with our Meet & Greet at 5 PM on Friday night at Dirty Dog
Taphaus (101 6th Avenue), where you can mingle with fellow players. For some pre-tournament
fun, join our Euchre Run from 3 PM to 8 PM. Explore New Glarus' eclectic shops, delightful
eateries, and historic taverns for a chance to win cash and prizes. Friday nights in New Glarus
are bustling with live music, classic Wisconsin fish fries, and inviting spots to unwind. Embrace
the local charm before the cards are dealt. See you there!

CHANGES MADE TO THE SCHEDULE

We kindly request that all participants take a moment to review the updated schedule for the
upcoming World Euchre Championship. While the tournament schedule remains largely
unchanged, we have added exciting new events and opportunities for fun during the weekend of
May 17th to 19th in New Glarus. These additions promise an enriching experience for players
and spectators alike. To view the revised schedule and plan your activities accordingly, please
visit our website at Euchre Tournament Schedule. Familiarizing yourself with the updated
schedule will ensure you don't miss out on any of the exciting happenings during this highly
anticipated event. We look forward to seeing you there!

RESERVE YOUR
COMMEMORATIVE T-SHIRT
TODAY!

Be sure to reserve your 2024 World Euchre
Championship Commemorative T-Shirt before
the tournament so your size is available and
delivery is guaranteed. This must-have souvenir
celebrates the excitement of the tournament
and is available in vibrant colors: navy blue,
royal blue, and white. Crafted from high-quality
materials, the T-shirt comes in sizes ranging
from small to 3XL, ensuring a comfortable fit
for everyone. Secure yours today for just $30 by
placing an advance order. By pre-ordering, you
guarantee your preferred size and color, saving you the hassle of availability issues at the event.
Your T-shirt will be ready for pickup at check-in, allowing you to show off your Euchre spirit right
from the start. Don't miss this opportunity to own a piece of the World Euchre
Championship—reserve your T-shirt now!




To place your advance order, please go to:

https://www.worldeuchrefederation.com/merch/p/2024-world-euchre-championship-commemo
rative-t-shirt

DO YOU NEED TO CANCEL? WE GOT YOU!

For those who have reserved a spot at the upcoming World Euchre Championship but find
themselves unable to attend, we offer a hassle-free cancellation process. Simply email us at
info@newglaruscares.com, and we will gladly refund your $10 entry fee. Rest assured, your $10
World Euchre Federation membership will remain active, granting you access to a range of
benefits and perks throughout the year. If you are unable to join us for the tournament, your
membership information, paperwork, and membership card will be promptly mailed to you. We
understand that plans can change, and we want to ensure that your membership remains
valuable regardless of your tournament attendance. Please reach out to us with any cancellation
requests or inquiries—we're here to assist you!

SUPPORTING OUR COMMUNITY: BUILDING AN
INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUND

The World Euchre Championship has always been more than just a competition—it's a
meaningful opportunity to make a positive impact. This year, we're proud to announce that our
fundraising efforts will go towards building a new inclusive playground in New Glarus,
Wisconsin. We believe in creating spaces that welcome and accommodate children of all ages
and abilities, fostering a sense of community and joy for families far and wide.

Your participation in the tournament contributes to our fundraising efforts. We'll have donation
buckets available for those who wish to give more, but it's your choice.

For those interested in further
supporting our cause, we'll be hosting a
calendar raffle with a chance to win up
to $5,000! Raffle tickets can be
purchased at the tournament—S$10
each or six for $50. $2500 will be given
away Saturday May 18th at 7 PM and
another $2500 will be given away
Sunday May 19th at 7 PM. Unlike a
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50/50 raffle you do not need to be
present to win.

Those NOT competing in the
tournament will be encouraged to
make a donation (any amount) at
the door to enjoy our amazing
evening entertainment...Euchre
Palooza, featuring Frank Busch and
The Names.

While you're here in New Glarus, we
encourage you to explore our
charming shops, historic taverns,
and wonderful restaurants. Your presence and support mean the world to us, and we want you
to enjoy every moment of your stay. Together, let's play Euchre, build friendships, and create
lasting memories while supporting a worthy cause.

H##



